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PASTOR

SUNDAY
7:30am, 9:00am & 11:00am
SATURDAY (ANTICIPATORY)

4:00pm & 5:00pm 
DAILY MASS

Weekdays: 12:00pm
Saturday: 7:30am

First Friday: 8:00am

Weekdays: 11:00am–12:00pm
Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm

First Fridays: 7:30–8:00am

Thursday: 7:00–8:00pm
Saturday: 8:30–10:00am

or By Appointment

Weekdays: 8:00am–12:00pm
& 1:00–4:00pm

(Delayed Opening on Select Tuesdays)

DEACONS

Portrait of St. Vincent de Paul
  Simon François de Tours

c. 17th Century
FEAST DAY: SEPTEMBER 27



PARISH INFORMATION

ALL SOULS IS

A FAMILY
THE FATHER

RESCUES
HEALS
TRANSFORMS

& SENDS

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 21
Knights of Columbus Breakfast
after 7:30am & 9:00am Masses

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22
Mom’s Bible Study

8:00–9:30am • School Library

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23
Flame of Love Prayer Cenacle
10:00am–12:00pm • Jaeger Hall

St. Vincent de Paul Society
Conference Meeting

7:00–8:00pm • Conference Room

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24
Women’s Bible Study on the 

Sunday Readings
10:00–11:00am • Conference Room

Sacred Music Choir Rehearsal
5:30–7:30pm • School Music Room

OCIA Class
6:00–8:00pm • School Library

Perpetual Help Novena
6:00–7:00pm • Jaeger Hall

Knights of Columbus Meeting
7:30–9:00pm • Holy Family Center

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26
PARISH OFFICE, SCHOOL

& ELC CLOSED
All Souls All Men

6:00–7:30am • Conference Room

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 27
Mary’s Cenacle Prayer Group

8:00–9:00am • Conference Room

Marie Gallagher • Lily Madonna Chavez
Nell Becker • Henry Ruf • Travis Lutz

Katie Gooley • Patricia Donegan
 Sarah Gannon • Chris Walling

 Marian White • Roger Grahf Sr.
Milton Geoffroy • Declan Wellbrock

Barbara Adams • Shirley Feaster
 John O’Shaughnessy • Josh Davies

Ford Stoesz & the Stoesz Family
Herman Perez • The DeWitt Family

Sharon Cranston • Mason Humberstone
Leigh Walton • Cindy Summers

Sheila Cummins • Danny Sheehan
Mike Heidrick • Roger Schreiner

Suzanne & Nick Ross • Amy Banovich
 

†Patrick Szkutnik
†Jack Brewer • †Debra K. Dugan

†Cody Penman • †Bess Leah Sproul
†Joan Hill • †Terri Facinella

Theresa Paul

Lisa Girard

Lindsey Hanna

Grace Israel-Kiernan

Kurt M. Kopec

Tyson Repke

Fintan Sullivan

Gia Yoder

Tracy Alarcon

Mark Strawbridge

Bridget Cunningham

Theresa Feeser

Mark Vogel

Jeronimo Vargas

Scott Nason

Dave Ohnmacht

Dave Vogel

Business Manager

Front Desk Reception

Director of Parish Life

Parish Accountant

Communications
& Database Coordinator

Choir Director

Director of Youth
Ministry, RE & Service

Director of Technology

School Principal

School Assistant
Principal

Early Learning
Center Director

Tuition Manager

Director of 
Facilities & Maintenance

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

Facilities &
Maintenance Staff

MASS INTENTIONS
FOR THIS WEEK

PLEASE KEEP THE FOLLOWING
IN YOUR PRAYERS

THE WEEK AHEADOFFICE STAFF

SACRAMENT INFO

STEWARDSHIP

BAPTISM
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.
Must attend Baptism Preparation
Class (Third Sunday of the Month
unless otherwise noted).

MARRIAGE/ANNULMENTS
Please contact Deacon Kevin
Leiner at 720.833.2708 or by email
at kleiner@allsoulscatholic.org.

SACRAMENTAL EMERGENCIES &
ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the Parish Office at
303.789.0007 or 720.593.8902
when outside of business hours.

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS
Please contact Lindsey Hanna at
720.833.2702 or by email at
lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org or
call 720.593.8902 when outside of
business hours.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20
4:00pm • †John Duff

5:00pm • Patricia Donegan

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 21
7:30am • †Ed Van Dorn

9:00am • The Parishioners of All Souls
11:00am • †Art Armijo & †Tino Armijo

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22
12:00pm • †Nicholas Leddin

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 23
8:15am • †Mark Evevard

12:00pm • †Denise Krening

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24
12:00pm • Barbara Adams

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 25
12:00pm • †Loretta Mullin

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26
12:00pm • †Mary Johnston &

†Bernadette Benson

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 27
7:30am • †Samuel Allen

$67,250
August 2024

$77,006
August 2025

July 1–
August 31, 2025

July 1–
August 31, 2024

$141,378 $146,467

MONTHLY RECAP

FISCAL YEAR TOTAL

GIVE TO ALL SOULS
TODAY!
SCAN THE QR CODE

MAY THE SOULS OF ALL THE
FAITHFUL DEPARTED, 

THROUGH THE MERCY OF GOD,
REST IN PEACE. AMEN

SEE THE FULL
PARISH CALENDAR
SCAN THE QR CODE



SECURITY UPGRADES
CHURCH

From the very beginning of our church renovation plans, improving the security of All Souls has
been an integral part of the plans. Upgrades such as reinforced doors, access control,
intrusion detection, and surveillance cameras have all been thoughtfully integrated into the
new design.

In response to recent events, we are now launching two important security initiatives that will
further protect our Parish, School, and ELC families—ensuring that everyone can gather and
worship in safety and peace within our beautifully renewed Church.

In order to reach our goal to make these additional security
improvements, we need your help! Make a donation today
by scanning the QR code, or you can bring a cash/check
donation to the Parish Office.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUAL SUPPORT!

TOTAL COST: $54,050
TOTAL RAISED: $20,000
TOTAL REMAINING: $34,050

Extend security fencing around the
Church, Jaeger Hall and Parish Office.

Projected cost: $33,550

Install intrusion film on main-level windows in
the Church, including all exterior stained-glass
(priority is the south side, working our way
around to the north), glass on doors, and
interior windows in the Narthex.

Projected cost: $20,500

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

FIRST PRIORITY SECOND PRIORITY
Expanded Fencing Reinforced Protection for Windows





UPCOMING EVENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ALL EVENTS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE REGARDING
THEIR SCHEDULED DATES, TIMES, AND LOCATIONS.

FOR HELP WITH EVENT REGISTRATION, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE AT 303.789.0007.

The historic Mullen Home site in Denver’s West Highlands
neighborhood is about to embark on an exciting
transformation. The Archdiocese of Denver, in partnership
with Colorado-based Christian Living Communities, is
building Mullen Residences at the Highlands, a modern,
active retirement community where older adults are
encouraged to live with purpose. 

Mullen Residences at the Highlands

The men of All Souls are invited to a special Broncos watch
party next Monday, September 29. Join us from 6:00–
9:00pm at the Old Town Tavern, located at 2410 W Main
St. in Old Town Littleton as we watch the Broncos take on
the Cincinnati Bengals in what promises to be an exciting
Monday Night Football showdown. Let’s come together in
friendship and fellowship to cheer the Broncos to victory.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Men’s Broncos Watch Party
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 29

In celebration of the feast day of St. Francis of Assisi, we
will host a Blessing of the Animals on Saturday, October 4,
at 11:00am. Bring your beloved pets and join us at the
Outdoor Chapel, where Fr. Rick will offer a special blessing
for all of our furry friends.

Blessing of the Animals
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 4

The Altar & Rosary Society will be hosting its annual Craft &
Bake Sale the weekend of November 22–23. Due to the
Church renovation, this year’s sale will take place in the
School Library. Now is the optimal time to start
preparing your creative craft contributions and
planning scrumptious baked goods for the sale.
Consider volunteering your time or spreading the word to
your friends—every level of participation is vital for the
success of this event. Stay tuned for further updates!

Make Goods for the Craft & Bake Sale
NOVEMBER 22–23

The Parish Office will be closed this Friday, September 26
as parish staff will be on retreat. Normal office hours will
resume on Monday, September 29.

Parish Office Closed
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26

All Souls will be hosting Safe Environment Training on
Thursday, October 23 from 5:30–8:30pm in the School
Library. Safe Environment Training is only for adults ages
18 and over, and is MANDATORY for all new Church, School
& ELC employees, as well as any volunteers working with
minors at the Parish, School & ELC. Certification is valid for
five years, after which you must renew your status by
attending a training session to maintain compliance.

Safe Environment Training
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 23

The bishops of Colorado have asked the faithful to gather
signatures after Masses for the following 2026 ballot
initiatives that will punish sex traffickers, protect girls
sports and prohibit sex change surgery for minors. You can
help us by signing up to carry a petition and gather
signatures during Mass times on the upcoming weekends
of October 4–5 and November 1–2.

Volunteer to Gather Signatures

To register, please scan the QR code to the
right. If you have any questions, or need to
check your Safe Environment status, please
contact the Parish Office for further assistance.

If you would like to sign up to volunteer in
collecting signatures at All Souls, please scan
the QR code to the right. For more information
about these ballot measures, please visit the
official website for Protect Kids Colorado at
protectkidscolorado.org. 

The next drive is scheduled for Saturday,
November 15 from 10:00am–2:30pm. Join us
at the Vitalant Bloodmobile in the main school
parking lot. Scan the QR code to register today.

We warmly invite the men and fathers of All Souls to our
next First Friday events on October 3. The morning will
begin with Adoration at 7:30am in Jaeger Hall, followed
by Benediction and then Mass at 8:00am. Following
Mass we will gather in the hallway outside of Jaeger Hall
from 8:25–9:00am for a short talk from a guest speaker.
Coffee, donuts and breakfast burritos will be served. Please
stay tuned for more details!
Additionally, for those men interested in wanting to take
their faith further, please join us for the All Souls All Men
group beforehand at 6:00am.

First Friday Mass & Men’s Social Gathering
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 3

MINISTRIES & OUTREACH

The All Souls Conference of the St. Vincent de Paul Society
has experienced an unprecedented demand for rental
assistance this month and needs the help of the All Souls
Family to help fill our coffers! Please help us with our
mission of supporting the least of these and donate today!
Donations can be delivered to the Parish Office or to the
“Poor Box” located at the front doors to the Parish Office.

SVdP Society Needs Your Help!

A heartfelt THANK YOU to everyone who donated at our
most recent blood drive this past Saturday, September 13.
We successfully collected a total of 23 units of blood. This
brings our yearly total to 99 units, enough to save or
enhance the lives of 297 people! A big thank you goes out
to all of our volunteers who assisted with the blood drive!

Thank You Blood Donors!

NOTE: Registered donors must refrain from donating blood
elsewhere eight weeks prior to November 15. To learn
more about the blood drives here at All Souls, please reach
out to Bill Wagener by voice/text at 303.517.8764 or by
email at wswagener@gmail.com.

Reservations are now being accepted for an
anticipated 2029 opening. To learn more about
Mullen Residences, please scan the QR code to
the right, or please contact 720.902.9706 or
marketing@mullenresidences.org.



NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL & ELC

FOLLOW US!
FACEBOOK: ALL SOULS CATHOLIC PARISH
INSTAGRAM: @ALLSOULSCO

STAY CONNECTED!
Registered parishioners can sign up for Flocknote to receive
important announcements & updates from All Souls Catholic Parish.
Scan the QR code to subscribe.

Fathers of All Souls: Our inaugural Fathers’ Challenge Weekend is quickly approaching! Join us the weekend of October
24–26 at Mother Cabrini Shrine for an amazing opportunity to connect with 20–24 fellow dads who are eager to enhance
their spiritual lives and strengthen their faith together. There will be engaging talks, group activities and reflections led by
fellow fathers, aimed at improving faith leadership and challenging you in the role as a Catholic father and husband. This
is a chance to reflect, deepen your relationship with God, and embrace the challenge to grow in the most important role
of your life!

Fathers’ Challenge Weekend - Registration Ends Soon!
OCTOBER 24–26

All Souls Catholic invites prospective students and their families to our upcoming open house events on next Friday,
October 3 and Friday, November 14 from 8:00–11:00am. Come explore everything that All Souls Catholic School & Early
Learning Center has to offer! Tour our campus facilities, meet faculty & staff, learn about our academics and faith
formation, and see our student community in action! If you cannot make it to one of our open house events, we are glad
to offer personal school tours. Please contact the School Office at 303.789.2155 for more information.

Upcoming Open House Events
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 3 & FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 14

The All Souls Catholic Early Learning Center is now accepting new student applications for the 2026–2027 school year.
Even though enrollment will not begin until January, parents and guardians are encouraged to apply early to ensure a
spot for their children.

ELC Now Accepting Applications for 2026–2027

The registration cost for the Fathers’ Challenge Weekend is $250 per father, which covers lodging, meals, and
all Challenge materials. To register, please scan the QR code on the right. Financial aid is available to those
who may need it. Please note that the registration deadline is Friday, October 10! For more information
about the Fathers’ Challenge Weekend, feel free to reach out to Steve Paul at 720.490.5684 or via email at
SIX68Consulting@gmail.com.

A heartfelt THANK YOU to everyone who made it out to the annual All Souls Oktoberfest this past Saturday! It was another fun-filled
evening of great German food, rocking music, entertaining games, and an amazing fellowship opportunity for our parish & school
families. A big thanks goes out to our staff and volunteer organizers, A Perfect Pear Catering, the Knights of Columbus Msgr. Omer V.
Foxhoven Council 14398, and the countless volunteers who helped us before, during and after the event!

We are eternally grateful for the All Souls family in making this a successful event year after year.
We look forward to seeing everyone next year!

Prospective families are highly encouraged to come learn about our ELC programs at our aforementioned
Open House events on Friday, October 3 and Friday, November 14. To register for these Open House dates
at the ELC, please scan the QR code to the right. For more information, please contact our ELC Director,
Bridget Cunningham, at 303.783.9099.

FAITH FORMATION

We’ve got a fantastic event listings page on the All Souls Catholic Parish website! To access this list, scan the QR code to
the right or visit allsoulscatholic.org/church and navigate to “Community Events” under the “Connect” tab

LOOKING FOR CATHOLIC COMMUNITY EVENTS IN THE DENVER AREA?

Are you eager to fully embrace the beauty that is the Catholic Church? Whether you are new to the faith and
looking to deepen your understanding, ready to commit and receive all the sacraments, or already Catholic
but need to be confirmed, we warmly invite you to join us in OCIA: The Order of Christian Initiation for Adults!
To learn more about the OCIA process, please scan the QR code to visit the OCIA page on the parish website,
or you can contact Lindsey Hanna at 720.833.2702 or lhanna@allsoulscatholic.org.

Become Catholic!
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